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We are thrilled to present the first edition of the "Expanding Horizons Newsletter," the 
newsletter of literacy nonprofit. This newsletter aims to keep you informed about our initiatives, 
share inspiring success stories, and invite you to get involved in our mission to improve literacy 
levels within our community. Look for it January 2024. 
 
1. Spotlight on Success:  
We dedicate a section of our newsletter to celebrate the achievements of our students, volunteers, 
and partners. Learn about the transformative impact small acts of literacy support can have on 
individuals and communities alike. 
 
2. Program Updates:  
Stay up to date with our latest programs and projects as we continually strive to enhance our 
efforts. We will highlight the progress of our existing programs, such as one-on-one tutoring, 
group reading sessions, and library outreach initiatives. Additionally, we will provide insights 
into upcoming initiatives, such as literacy workshops, book drives, or collaboration with schools 
and community centers. 
 
3. Volunteer Opportunities:  
We firmly believe that it takes a village to foster a love for literacy. In this section, we will 
showcase various ways you can get involved with our nonprofit, such as becoming a tutor or 
mentor, organizing fundraising events, or donating books and educational materials. Join us in 
making a difference in the lives of individuals in our community. 
 
4. Fundraising and Events: 
Find information about our upcoming fundraisers, events, and campaigns. Your support is vital 
in helping us sustain and expand our programs to reach more individuals in need of literacy 
support. Together, we can create a ripple effect of change! 
 
5. Testimonials and Impact Stories:  
We will share heartwarming testimonials from students, parents, and volunteers who have 
benefited from our programs. By providing firsthand accounts of the impact literacy can have on 
individuals, families, and society, we hope to inspire others to join our cause. 
 
6. Community Collaborations: 
Discover how we are working collaboratively with local organizations, businesses, and 
educational institutions to create a comprehensive and supportive literacy ecosystem. By pooling 
our resources, knowledge, and expertise, we can create a lasting impact on the lives of those we 
serve. 
 
7. Going Digital: 
Stay connected with us through our social media platforms, website, and digital resources. We 
will provide links to our most recent blog posts, videos, podcasts, and relevant news articles that 
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highlight the importance of literacy, educational opportunities, and empowerment. 
 
We hope the "Expanding Horizons Newsletter" will serve as a connection between our literacy 
nonprofit and our wonderful community of supporters. Your belief in our mission and dedication 
to improving literacy levels makes all the difference in the world. 
 
If you have any suggestions, success stories, or would like to contribute to future newsletters, 
please reach out to us. Together, we have the power to make a significant impact on literacy in 
our community. 
 
Thank you for being an invaluable part of our small literacy nonprofit family! 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Summer Jones, MBA 
CFO 
Myliteracy, Inc. 
850.391- 8276 
info@myliteracy.org 
 
 


